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Dear Parents and Carers,  

After half term, our topic in Science will be plants. To kick-start our scientific exploration of plants 

and trees, we will be visiting Queenswood Country Park to spot and identify trees, based on their 

appearances. We will also spend time creating some bark-rubbings and may even have time to 

spot the Gruffalo and his friends! 

Our trip will be on Wednesday 26th February. We will be travelling in school minibuses, leaving 

mid-morning. We will return before the end of the school day. The cost of the trip is £1 per child (to 

cover transport costs) and this is available to pay on ParentPay. Children who have booked a 

school lunch will have a packed lunch provided by MiQuill. 

I am looking forward to a wonderful day out. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Bull 

Year 2 Class Teacher  


